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Bhutan thanks the delegation for the report. 
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We note the number of legislative measures and the policies to promote and protect human rights, and to reinforce the legal and institutional frameworks, despite the challenges the country is facing. 

We welcome the establishment of a framework for consultation, monitoring and early warning between the Government and the OHCHR Country Office in respect of cases of alleged human rights violations and abuses.

We note the commitment by the Government to promote human rights through human rights education in schools, training and awareness programmes for the National Armed Forces, the Internal Security Forces and other officials, and note the adoption of the action plan on the implementation of the World Programme for Human Rights Education over the period 2020–2024. 

While noting Burkina Faso's concerted efforts, we  would like to recommend the following:
1. Continue to strengthen the training of defence and security forces in respect for human rights
2. Take measures to ensure access to education.
3. Continue strengthening the legal and institutional framework for the promotion and protection of human rights. 

We wish Burkina Faso a successful review.


